
Regarding the Letter to Hu Qiaomu about Not Publishing News about the Volunteer Army within Four 

to Five Days (21 October 1950) 

Comrade Qiaomu: 

If foreign news agencies report on the Volunteer Army, please ensure that it is not published in 

"Reference News" for the next four to five days. 

Mao Zedong 

Note: 

[1] Hu Qiaomu, who was then the Director of the Information Office of the Central People's 

Government. 


